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Information Management Services
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Letter of Recommendation
Darryle Billy


I have had the opportunity to observe Darryle as he performed PC support assignments while employed by SLC Corp. He is a fast learner, and was eager to learn more about other job duties. He was reliable and arrived to work ready to go. His performance as a Help Desk Support team member was outstanding.


Darryle brought a “can-do” attitude to work and was able to integrate with other team members, asking questions and seeking help as needed. 



Sincerely

John Wright
Network Support Manager
SLC Corp


